

HINTON-FOOTBALECUB www.hintonfc.co.uk November 2013

Welcome to a new venture of a club newsletter. We become aware that many of you may not be know of all the activities that are going on through the club, and this may help us all continue develop our club.

Hinton FC—The club

We have unfortunately slimmed down in the size of club this season with the loss of some teams, this has however allowed us to focus on some key aspects of the club.

We are now able to fully support all the teams from the club committee which has been a huge success for the teams and brought the all the teams together as one club at last

Financially we are collecting 98% of what we should be, and the people missing payments have been notified. This is huge difference, from previous years where we were missing monies.

We are looking to address the car park potholes very soon, so no more wellies required when you get out of your car!

The main pitch is the best it has ever been, but we need some equipment to be able do some tasks ourselves and some save money. Please respect our decisions on if it is playable, and keep off it!

Hinton FC—The Club

The relationship with HCS (Cathedral school) is healthy, and we will continue develop this, so we can use the lower level for matches and training.

The club Committee is always looking for additional support, and you'll be surprised how little involvement it requires! If you can help, with fund raising, coaching, player welfare, maintenance,

raising, coaching, player welfare, maintenance, coaching, gardening, too be honest anything please come and volunteer.

We are all volunteers in the club, no one takes and tasks any money for the effort we put into running the club, but material expenses will be paid Next season we are look-

ing to expand our age groups we have in the club and happy to discuss potential teams, so if you fancy being involved or know of some one who would like to be running a team at Hinton FC send them our way.

We are looking for items for next month newsletter if you can write on?

COME ON HINTON

Hinton Seniors

The two senior teams have found their seasons difficult so far with many originally signed players moving to West Midland league clubs, and many young players moving up from last years Under 18 team. However the teams have settled now, and producing some strong performances, and being involved in some great games for spectators

Steve Cuss is looking for support managing the first team, to allow Steve to continue playing in the games with a better focus. If you can stand in a dugout and provide some guidance throughout the game, then let Steve know

The Reserves are building as a stronger unit, with many young players for the future as the majority of players are under 20 years old.

Graham Andrews and Paul Trattell have slowly developed this group over the past three years.

- The CHRISTMAS DRAW Its back and bigger and better this year!
- The Christmas draw is currently the clubs main fund raiser, and we need to sell as many tickets as possible please. The funds raised provide valuable money to cover the additional cost such as electric, water, equipment and insurances
- 1st Prize Colour Television Please support this event

Hinton FC Team wear

- New Hinton team wear is now available to purchase. The first time a while this has been available to be worn to club events and pre matches.
- See your coach or the club web-site for details



Saturday Under 5's

Steve Cuss and Darren Birch are running a Saturday morning session of fun filled games based on football for youngsters under 5 years. These sessions during the winter will be based at Hunderton Community Centre 10am – 11am Please contact Darren and Steve for more details

Shaun Fitzpatrick

Shaun has decided to take some time away from football management, but not the club as Shaun will remain our man at the HFA. Steve Saunders will remain as coach for the U17's

Hinton Junior Teams

Hinton FC Under 17's

Tom and Leo have made the county U16 squad well done lads, but a sponsor is still required for the new playing strip!



Hinton FC Under 15's

Kenny, Simon and the lads are doing well to date, and looking to continue the great team spirit they have, to gain some points and success.

New players are always welcome, and will be as fit as a butchers dog in no time, once Kenny gets them with their boots on!

LA Galaxy Under 9's

A welcome addition to LA Galaxy who are now using Broomy hill as their base, for home games.

Games are at 12:00 on Saturdays

Come down and see a new venture gaining speed, and help to secure another Hinton team for us